
Note: All prices, figures, sizes, specifications and information are subject to change without notice. 
E. & O.E. All areas and stated dimensions are approximate. Actual usable floor space, living area and 
square footage may vary from stated floor area. All illustrations are artist ’s concept only. The unit 
shown may be the reverse of the unit purchased. The purchase price does not include any furniture.
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Note: All prices, figures, sizes, specifications and information are subject to change without notice. 
E. & O.E. All areas and stated dimensions are approximate. Actual usable floor space, living area and 
square footage may vary from stated floor area. All illustrations are artist ’s concept only. The unit 
shown may be the reverse of the unit purchased. The purchase price does not include any furniture.
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Note: All prices, figures, sizes, specifications and information are subject to change without notice. 
E. & O.E. All areas and stated dimensions are approximate. Actual usable floor space, living area and 
square footage may vary from stated floor area. All illustrations are artist ’s concept only. The unit 
shown may be the reverse of the unit purchased. The purchase price does not include any furniture.
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Note: All prices, figures, sizes, specifications and information are subject to change without notice. 
E. & O.E. All areas and stated dimensions are approximate. Actual usable floor space, living area and 
square footage may vary from stated floor area. All illustrations are artist ’s concept only. The unit 
shown may be the reverse of the unit purchased. The purchase price does not include any furniture.
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Note: All prices, figures, sizes, specifications and information are subject to change without notice. 
E. & O.E. All areas and stated dimensions are approximate. Actual usable floor space, living area and 
square footage may vary from stated floor area. All illustrations are artist ’s concept only. The unit 
shown may be the reverse of the unit purchased. The purchase price does not include any furniture.
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Note: All prices, figures, sizes, specifications and information are subject to change without notice. 
E. & O.E. All areas and stated dimensions are approximate. Actual usable floor space, living area and 
square footage may vary from stated floor area. All illustrations are artist ’s concept only. The unit 
shown may be the reverse of the unit purchased. The purchase price does not include any furniture.
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Note: All prices, figures, sizes, specifications and information are subject to change without notice. 
E. & O.E. All areas and stated dimensions are approximate. Actual usable floor space, living area and 
square footage may vary from stated floor area. All illustrations are artist ’s concept only. The unit 
shown may be the reverse of the unit purchased. The purchase price does not include any furniture.
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Note: All prices, figures, sizes, specifications and information are subject to change without notice. 
E. & O.E. All areas and stated dimensions are approximate. Actual usable floor space, living area and 
square footage may vary from stated floor area. All illustrations are artist ’s concept only. The unit 
shown may be the reverse of the unit purchased. The purchase price does not include any furniture.

05 06 07
08

09

10

1101
02

03

N-1DC 1 Bedroom + DEN
562 sq. ft.

05 06 07
08

09

10

1101
02

03

bath

FOYER

LIVING/DINING
22’-0” x 10’-0”KITCHEN

W/D

D/W

F

DEN
5’-3” x 5’-3” BEDROOM

10’-5” x 9’-9”

BALCONY

LEVELS 10-18/21-30/33-42/46-50
BALCONY 38 sq. ft. 

TYPICAL FLOOR

LEVEL 9
balcony 26 sq. ft.

05

06

07

0801
02

02

03



Note: All prices, figures, sizes, specifications and information are subject to change without notice. 
E. & O.E. All areas and stated dimensions are approximate. Actual usable floor space, living area and 
square footage may vary from stated floor area. All illustrations are artist ’s concept only. The unit 
shown may be the reverse of the unit purchased. The purchase price does not include any furniture.
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Note: All prices, figures, sizes, specifications and information are subject to change without notice. 
E. & O.E. All areas and stated dimensions are approximate. Actual usable floor space, living area and 
square footage may vary from stated floor area. All illustrations are artist ’s concept only. The unit 
shown may be the reverse of the unit purchased. The purchase price does not include any furniture.
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Note: All prices, figures, sizes, specifications and information are subject to change without notice. 
E. & O.E. All areas and stated dimensions are approximate. Actual usable floor space, living area and 
square footage may vary from stated floor area. All illustrations are artist ’s concept only. The unit 
shown may be the reverse of the unit purchased. The purchase price does not include any furniture.
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Note: All prices, figures, sizes, specifications and information are subject to change without notice. 
E. & O.E. All areas and stated dimensions are approximate. Actual usable floor space, living area and 
square footage may vary from stated floor area. All illustrations are artist ’s concept only. The unit 
shown may be the reverse of the unit purchased. The purchase price does not include any furniture.
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LEVELS 20/32/45
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TYPICAL upper recessed FLOOR
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Note: All prices, figures, sizes, specifications and information are subject to change without notice. 
E. & O.E. All areas and stated dimensions are approximate. Actual usable floor space, living area and 
square footage may vary from stated floor area. All illustrations are artist ’s concept only. The unit 
shown may be the reverse of the unit purchased. The purchase price does not include any furniture.
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Note: All prices, figures, sizes, specifications and information are subject to change without notice. 
E. & O.E. All areas and stated dimensions are approximate. Actual usable floor space, living area and 
square footage may vary from stated floor area. All illustrations are artist ’s concept only. The unit 
shown may be the reverse of the unit purchased. The purchase price does not include any furniture.
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